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Our next SS lesson is on the book of Isaiah one of my all-time favorites.
Isaiah opens by explaining how God has been rejected by his people. He
is seen as being “paid off” by sacrifices and offerings, a ritualistic deity
that needs to be placated. But God rejects such meaningless worship.
He desires an intimate relationship, not some legal covenant, a
burdensome business contract.  What God is looking for is a thoughtful,
considered relationship based on love and admiration of the truth. He
invites dialogue and reflection that leads to commitment and assurance
—the loving friendship that agrees on the fundamentals of what is good
and right. We find our true identity in being who we were always meant
to be: loving friends of a loving God. 

Come study with us! Every Sabbath at 9:30. Join us live or via Zoom. You
will be blessed.

Sophia Milano, SS Superintendent.

Update....

Some of our member responded to help assist the
girl Laura works with.  As a result, this woman has a
Christmas tree, ornaments, a few gifts, money for
her savings account, cat food and treats.  For
someone who has never really had a good, joyful
Christmas experience like many of us enjoy each
year, our prayer is that she is truly blessed by the
outpouring of love from our church.

Upcoming Events



Men's Ministry

Join our Men’s Ministry Prayer Line! All men are
welcome and encouraged to call into to the
monthly prayer line for men’s ministry. I am calling
the men together to pray for our wives, children, as
well as our communities, and churches. This will be
a conference call on the second Sunday each month
at 6PM. The number to call is 605.468.8026 and the
access code is 310654#. FMI contact Doug Berrill at
207.590.8891 or dougberrillsr@gmail.com

Pastor's Welcome Gift

Our new pastor will be joining us soon and to
welcome him and his family, we are putting
together an All Things Winter NH themed gift.  A
list of winter gift items went out via email earlier
this week.  If you would like to contribute to this
gift, please refer to the email to see what items
are still needed from the list or call Laura or
Karen.  Please bring items to the church no later
than Sabbath, Dec. 19th.  You can leave your gift
on the designated table in the lobby of the
church.

Upcoming Events

Youth Christmas Party

There will be a Youth Christmas Party on December
19 at 6:00 p.m. at the Concord Church. 

Please contact Rebecca Sbacchi for more details.


